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Railtrain Management has FINALLY got back to 
the RTBU regarding your Enterprise Agreement.

After the Consultation Meeting on the 7th of February 2018 Railtrain 
informed your RTBU Negotiating Team that no decisions could be 
made around the EA until the Railtrain Executive had met in late 
February/early March.

On Thursday the 29th of March Railtrain informed the RTBU that their 
Executive were still considering the next steps in regard to the EA 
process and will not be able to provide a position until late April.

The RTBU understands the exasperation that the Membership is 
feeling and are keen to get back to the table to get a decent Enterprise 
Agreement for the Members. Especially considering the last EA 
meeting was on 17th November 2017.

As always, if anyone has any questions please do not hesitate to 
call Leanne Holmes 0405 231 016, Ken Aldridge 0487 095 050 or 
Keith McMahon 0411 430 900.


